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Response - FOIA Request 2023-F-  

Dear Requester, 

This message is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 
March 13, 2023.  The City of Urbana received your request on March 14, 2023, and designated 
it as FOIA request number 2023-F-212.  On March 21, 2023, the City issued to you a Recurrent 
Requester Notice in regard to your request. 

You requested: 

On March 13th, 2023 at approximately 9:01pm, Mayor Diane Marlin said at a City Council 
meeting that the Urbana Police Department and the Fraternal Order of Police have made 
commitments to her and to Urbana City Council members to reform the Civilian Police 
Review Board (see your copy of the Council meeting video if you need further context to 
aid your search). 

Please provide all copies of documents related to those commitments. 

The City has searched for responsive records and did not find any records responsive to your 
request.  The reason no responsive records exist is because any such "commitments" were 
made verbally.   

If you believe any records you are seeking have been wrongfully withheld or redacted, you are 
entitled to a review of this decision by the Public Access Counselor of the Office of the Illinois 
Attorney General.  To file a “Request for Review,” you may write to the Public Access Bureau at 
500 S. Second Street, Springfield, Illinois 62701, or you may submit your request via email to 
public.access@ilag.gov.  You may direct questions to the Public Access Counselor via phone at 
877-299-FOIA (877-299-3642).  Any person denied access to inspect or copy any public record 
also may file suit for injunctive or declaratory relief, in accordance with 5 ILCS 140/11. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ross McNeil 
FOIA Officer 




